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11th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Whole School Cross Country  
 
We had an amazing morning on the 28th February all the children participated and the atmosphere was 
fantastic. It was great to see all the children cheering each other on and we will now go to the finals with 
our cross-country team.  
 
Outdoor Area   
 
We are bringing our outdoor learning area back to life! This area is in the corner of the school field and 
has become very overgrown. We have had the gardeners in to cut it back and have a number of 
resources on order to bring this area back to life and we are excited to get it up and running as soon as 
possible.

 

 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/


 
Springfield Bucket List  
 
At Springfield we value offering life experiences for our children to create lasting memories. We are 
proud of our curriculum and extra curriculum activities and try to fill it with as many exciting 
opportunities as possible. We have created Springfield’s Bucket List, please see attached link  
 
https://springfieldprimaryacademy.net/subjects/personal-development 
 
Easter Bingo – Thursday 3rd April  

Children can wear non uniform and bring an Easter egg to school on Friday 28th March to support our 
Easter bingo evening. Easter bingo tickets are available on MCaS. Tickets are £3 each. Please only 
purchase one time slot. A ticket per child/adult is needed. 

We will be opening the doors for our first session at 4.25pm and for the second session at 5.25pm 

 
School Reports 
 
Your child’s school report will be sent out by MCaS on Friday 21st March and you will have opportunity 
to discuss the report if needed on Wednesday 26th March at our Parents Open Evening. 
 
 
Diary Dates 

12th March  Cross Country Competition at Weelsby Woods 

21st March   Comic Relief – “Anything Goes Non Uniform” 

Pupil’s Annual Reports to parents 

26th March  Parent’s Open Evening - More details to follow 

28th March  Bring an Easter Egg Day (non-uniform) 

31st – 2nd April  Year 5 York Residential  

3rd April  Easter Bingo Evening  

4th April  School Closes for Easter Holidays 

22nd April  School reopens 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours faithfully 

T Storr 

Principal 

https://springfieldprimaryacademy.net/subjects/personal-development

